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Neville Class Newsletter

1st Half Spring Term 2014
Happy New Year! 

Our topic for this half term is ‘Long, long ago’. We will be concentrating on the Ancient Egyptian period. I will be sending out a weekly newsletter every Friday covering what we have learned during the week and also looking forward to what we will be learning the following week. Here are our main areas to be covered this half term:

Literacy – Stories with historical settings, Non-chronological report writing and working on characters for our opera will be our main topics. We will be looking at speech punctuation, powerful verbs and connectives. 
Phonics/Spelling  – Red group – Phase 3 phonics

Green group – Phase 5 and 6 

Blue group – common homophones, plurals and irregular plurals, gender words, diminutives, suffix ‘cian’ 
Numeracy – Unit A2, B2 and E2. These focus on place value, fractions, learning mental strategies for addition and on 3D shape. 

Science – Keeping Warm – looking at temperature, how we measure it and using a thermometer.  Also looking at what materials make good thermal insulators and conductors.

History – Where is Egypt and when were the Ancient Egyptians most powerful? What evidence did they live behind and what can we tell from it?

Geography – What is weather? Where are the hottest and coldest parts of the world and why? Why do people go on holiday and how does the weather affect what you do?

Art – Artwork inspired by journeys. Landscapes inspired by holiday views and photographs.  

French – weather words

Music – Write an opera. We will be deciding a theme, characters and starting to make musical soundtracks. 

ICT – Internet skills and safety.
RE – Questions that puzzle us – are there questions we can’t or do not know the answer to? 
PSCHE – Going for Goals – how to set goals and targets and how to reach them. 

Indoor PE – Tuesday pm – Gymnastics – balances. Indoor kit  - SHORTS, White T-shirt and plimsolls or bare feet (NOT trainers as they can’t be used on equipment). Girls with long hair MUST have it tied back. 
Outdoor PE – Fridays – please bring outdoor kit and football boots.  

Homework and Target-setting – 

Homework will continue to be set on a Wednesday and will involve a short piece of literacy work, a piece based on our maths target (our KIRF) and a short piece of topic work. It is due in the following Tuesday. Targets will be set this week with the children and will be sent home on Friday with the first newsletter. 
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Please come and talk to me any time about your child’s progress or how you can support your child further. Thursday and Friday straight after school is the best time to catch me! 

Thanks

Karen Banks – class teacher

